
 
 

 

Clarksville Running Club Meeting 

 

The meeting of the Clarksville Running Club was called to order at 2:00pm on 17 March, 2024 at 

Strawberry Alley Ale Works by President Tracee Pugh. 

 

Board Members Present:           

X President Tracee Pugh   

X Vice President Ted Engeman 

X Treasurer Jim Galloway 

X Secretary Shelagh Pearson 

X Membership Ted Engeman 

X Social Media Tech Miriam Mengden 

 

Treasurer Report:       

-$6,950.23 

-We now have IRS validation as a 501c3.  We are awaiting an official letter of documentation before 

we can open a new bank account.   

 

Membership Report:   

-57 Members  

 

Upcoming Events: 

-The Wilma Rudolph Charity Race will be 22 June, 2024. 

-The next pub run will be 24 March, 2024 at 2pm at Star Spangled Brewing Company on North 

Spring Street.  Pub runs are free unless participants choose to purchase food or beverages. 

-There will be no group runs on Resurrection Sunday (31 March).  

-The next meeting will be 21 April at 2pm at Strawberry Alley Ale Works. 

 

Business: 

-Equipment trailer.  The equipment trailer can stay in the lot at Matt Heiser’s office.  It needs a good 

servicing.  Also, it possibly needs a new jack and a new plate.   

-Website.  Tracee is hoping to have the new website up and running by the next meeting. 

-Collaboration with City of Clarksville.  We have tried to work with them about the races they plan to 

put, on but it’s up to them to implement the ideas, etc.   

-Timing.  Tracee would like to train more volunteers to assist in race timing.   

-Tracee would like to put on a contest for a new CRC logo and shirt in advance of CRC’s 20th 

anniversary in 2025. 



-Tracee would like to rotate the Sunday runs.  A schedule was worked out and proposed by Ted 

Engeman.  It was seconded by Dorothy Galloway.  The club voted and approved the measure.  The 

new Sunday CRC Group Run schedule is this: 

-1st Sunday: To be determined at previous month’s meeting; 2nd Sunday:  3rd Base;  3rd  

 Sunday:  Strawberry Alley Ale Works.  For months with 4 Sundays: the 4th Sunday will 

be the pub run at Star Spangled Brewing Company.  For months with 5 Sundays: the 4th 

Sunday location will be determined at the previous month’s meeting; the 5th Sunday will 

be the pub run at Star Spangled Brewing Company. 

 

-Mike O’Hara Scholarship.   

-Dates were updated with an April 26 deadline and a May 10 notification. 

-Jim Galloway made a motion that there be 4 scholarships of $500 each.  Yolanda Black 

seconded it.  The club voted and passed the measure.  

-Yolanda Black made a motion that there be a specific scholarship for Fort Campbell’s 

high school.  It would be one scholarship of $500.  (This would mean there are up to 5 

scholarships total at $500 each.)  Jim Galloway seconded the motion.  The club voted 

and passed the measure.   

 

-Wilma Rudolph Charity Run 2024.   

-We are not able to hold it at any of the Liberty Park facilities and need to determine a 

new location.  Austin Peay State University may be a good fit.  They’ve held races 

before and (to our knowledge) do not charge (or do not charge much) for 501c3s.  Jim 

Galloway made the proposal that we pursue holding this year’s run there.  Yolanda 

Black seconded the motion.  The club voted on it and approved the measure.  Tracee 

Pugh will make contact with APSU as soon as she can. 

-Ted Engeman made the motion that we hold separate 10k, 5k, and 1 mile fun runs.  The 

10k would start at 06:30, the 1 mile fun run would start at 07:30, and the 5k would start 

at 08:00.  Jim Galloway seconded this.  The club voted on and passed this measure.   

 

Guest speaker:  

(none) 

 

 

Meeting adjourned  


